
	

	

		

	

	

		 

November	7,	2018	

							

	
	
WOM	are	selling	Emmanuelmark	cards	in	the	Foyer,	to	
help	with	the	shipping	costs	for	our	Operation	
Christmas	Child	boxes.	Christmas	Anniversary,	
Birthday,	Thank	You,	Sympathy,	we	have	them	all!	
When	you	care	enough	to	support	Operation	Christmas	
Child,	send	an	Emmanuelmark!		
	

	

	

November	11	
at	First	Baptist	Church	

in	Weatherford	
4:00	pm	-	7:00	pm	

Cost:	$5.00	
	

Youth	
THE	CALL	

EBC	Committees	and	Teams	
List	of	Committees	are	in	foyer	of	all	the	Teams	
and	Committees	we	have	in	our	church.	Please	
take	the	time	to	identify	where	you	are	willing	
to	serve.	If	currently	serving	on	a	Team,	that	is	
appreciated.	If	you	desire	to	no	longer	serve	on	
the	team,	please	notify	a	member	of	Committee	
on	Committees	-	Cheryl	Bell,	Larry	Wright,	
Debbie	Davis,	Carolyn	Dean	or	Bill	Couch.	

	

Thursday,	November	15	
Leave	at	4:00	pm	

Singing	Churchmen	of	
Oklahoma	Baptist	
Symphony	will	be	
performing.	There	is	a		
sign-up	sheet	on	the	
bulletin	board.	

Celebrate	America		
A	Tribute	to	Our	

Veterans	



	

	

		

	 Sanctuary	
As	our	sanctuary	is	undergoing	a	
transformation	during	the	next	few	
weeks,	we	will	have	a	"new	normal"	

for	a	few	weeks.		
Here	is	the	schedule,	as	we	know	it	
right	now:	
November	14-21		
pews	and	platform	removal	and	
rebuild	
November	15			
Main	speakers	removed	
November	26		
Carpet	installed	
December	3-7		
Sound	System	installed	
EBC	will	worship	in	Gym	the	
following	Sundays	
November	18,	25	and		
December	2	

**************************	
	
	
	
	
	
	

December	9,	at	6:00	pm	
	

Committee	Meetings	
11/07		Com.	on	Coms.	Mtg.		7:00	pm	
11/11		Daycare	Meeting							4:30	pm	
11/14		Com.	on	Coms.	Mtg.		7:00	pm	
11/25		Finance	Committee		7:00	pm	

*****************	
Larry Wright's  

Sunday School Class 
November 16 

Going to a Curtis Chapman 
Concert, leaving at 4:30 pm. 

**************** 
Week of Thanksgiving  

There will be no activities on 
Wednesday, November 21 and 
Church Office is closed Thursday and 
Friday. 

**************** 
Sr. Adult to Yukon 
Christmas Lights 

Saturday, December 1 
Leave the church at 

4:30 pm and travel to Yukon to see 
the Christmas lights and then eat at 
IHop. 

-Sunday School- 
A Group for You 

In EBC Groups, people discovery lasting 
friendships as they consider how to live the things 
they learn in Scripture. 
EBC Groups meet every Sunday morning at 9:30 
am. There's a Group that's right for you! 

 
 
	
	
	

Church	Wide	
Thanksgiving	Dinner		
Sunday,	November	18	

At	5:00	pm		
Come	join	us	for	an	evening	event	that	will	fill	
you	with	lots	of	food,	fun,	and	fellowship.	The	
church	will	provide	the	meat	dressing	potatoes	
and	gravy.	We	ask	you	to	bring	two	of	the	
following	dishes:	Vegetable,	Salad,	and	Dessert.	
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Notes	 	from	 	Mark	
					If	 you	 missed	 the	 past	 5	 days	 at	 EBC	 you	 missed	 some	 wonderful	 displays	 of	 God’s	 goodness	 and	
graciousness.	You	missed	an	opportunity	to	see	our	church	serving	together.	It	has	been	super.	What	am	I	
talking	about?	Well	.	.	.	
					First	our	Fall	Festival.	The	 format	and	 layout	changed	(that’s	nothing	new	it	has	changed	 location	and	
design	5	times	in	the	9	Fall	Festivals	I	have	been	a	part),	but	sharing	the	joy	of	Christ	to	our	community	was	
the	 same.	Over	1000	people	attended	with	301	 of	 those	attending	telling	us	 they	 do	not	 go	 to	 church.	
That	 is	 incredible.	 I	 think	I	say	that	every	year.	We	now	have	their	 information	and	 it	 is	going	to	be	our	
challenge	by	making	contact	and	continuing	to	show	them	the	joy	of	Christ.	Be	watching	in	your	SS	
classes	for	this	opportunity.	This	is	why	I	believe	it	is	important	to	register	each	one.	But	if	you	and	I	fail	to	
reach	out	then	we	are	telling	God	this	gift	(the	people	who	came)	is	not	important,	and	it	will	be	taken	away	
at	some	point.	Let	us	be	faithful.	
					Second	 our	 WOM	 did	 an	 amazing	 and	 incredible	 job	 of	 putting	 together	 our	 Mission	 Night.	 240	
Operation	Christmas	Child	Shoeboxes	were	filled,	labeled	and	packed	in	about	35	minutes.	There	was	joy,	
and	smiles	all	around.	One	of	my	favorite	parts	were	the	times	we	 just	stopped	what	we	were	doing	and	
prayed	for	 the	children	who	would	receive	these	boxes.	Ladies	you	did	a	 fantastic	 job	and	I	 thank	you	so	
much.	It	was	great!	
So	we	must	not	get	tired	of	doing	good,	for	we	will	reap	at	the	proper	time	if	we	don’t	give	up.	Therefore,	as	we	
have	opportunity,	we	must	work	for	the	good	of	all,	especially	for	those	who	belong	to	the	household	of	faith.	
Galatians	6:9-10	
Singing	His	Praises!	

Needs:	
Bread Items 

Saltine Crackers, 
Graham Crackers, 

Muffin Mixes 
 
Donation drop-off is across 
from the women's bathroom 
by the water fountain. Paper 
sacks are always needed. 

Food	Pantry	

	
Please	pray	for	our	

Pastor	Search	Committee	
	

Richard	Metscher	(Chair),	Derrick	Barker,	Kenny	
Watson,	Larry	Wright,	Chuck	Marquis,	&	Scott	Hume	

	
Pray	for	God	to	bind	Satan	and	lead	our	
committee	to	seek	out	God's	Will	as	they	
prayerfully	find	God's	man	to	serve	as	our	next	
Pastor.		Begin	praying	for	our	next	pastor	and	
his	family	during	this	process	of	finding	and	
calling	him.	
	

Emmanuel	Family,	
Scott	Page,	the	pastor	of	one	of	our	
local	churches,	suffered	a	major	
heart	attack.	He	is	at	home	
recovering	from	surgery.	A	
gofundme	page	has	been	set	up	to	
help	Scott	and	his	family	with	
medical	expenses.		The	Pages	have	
no	medical	insurance	and	this	is	a	
major	medical	situation	that	will	
bring	financial	strain.	The	gofundme	
page	is:	
https://www.gofundme.com/pasto
r-scott-page-medical-expenses.				

	
Christmas	Home	Tour	
Monday,	December	3	
6:00	pm	-	9:00	pm	

Ladies'	home	tour	of	church	
member's	homes	for	Holiday	fun	
and	food.	



	

	

719	N.	Kansas	Weatherford,	OK	73096	
www.ebcweatherford.com	 	 580.772.3413	
email	–	ebcweatherford@sbcglobal.net	

Be	in	prayer	for	our	Pastor	Search	Committee	
Roger	Howell:	Associate	Pastor/Students	&	Missions	
Mark	Spena:	Associate	Pastor/Worship	&	Children	

		

	

  		

Don't	Miss	
Wednesday	

Wednesday	nights	at	Emmanuel	
are	something	special	

					Fourth	and	Fifth	graders	come	
after	school	for	handbell	practice.	
Then	some	of	our	youth	meet	to	
perfect	their	handbell	skills.		Our	
Wednesday	Cooks	provide	a	
delicious	meal	at	
5:00	pm.			
					At	6:00	pm	children	come	
together	to	discover	God's	Word	

Generous Giving 
We are blessed by those who have given. Every dollar 
you give goes to help people. How will you be 
involved?  

 
Emmanuel Baptist Church, Weatherford 

A Look at the Record 
Sunday, November 4, 2018 

Sunday School…………….………..................122 
Sunday Morning Service……………………...139 
Evening Service….……………………………..58 
Wednesday Service……………………………104 
Weekly Budget Needs…………………$10,556.71 
Budget Received ………………………$13,803.36 

For your convenience you may give online at: 
ebcweatherford.com 

or 
On our EBC App 

Continuing our Commitment Campaign 
November New Building……………...$10,625.00 
Receipt this week……………………...$10,625.00 

Deacons of The Week: November 11, 2018 
Tim Snider 772-7737 

Bryan Sperle 330-0440 

Usher 
11/04 Robs Mills 
11/11 Robert Walker 
11/18 Richard Metscher 
11/25 Bernard Boeckman 

Breakfast Schedule 
11/04 Stark 
11/11 Hope/Ladies 
11/18 Wright/Metscher 
11/25 Barker/Men 

It's	Caring	and	Sharing	Time	
for	Weatherford	

Our	church's	child	this	year	is	5-7	year	old	
boys.	Please	put	toys	in	one	of	the	boxes	inside	
the	church's	entrances	by	Friday,	December	
14.		Thank	you	for	your	generosity	in	helping	
make	a	child's	Christmas	bright.	If	you	have	
questions	or	need	more	information,	please	
contact	Wilma	Jean	Lovejoy	580-661-1042.	

**********************	
Thank	You	Note….	
Women	on	Mission	would	like	to	say	"THANK	
YOU"	to	everyone	who	helped	pack	shoeboxes	
Sunday	night.	We	had	240	Shoeboxes	that	were	
packed	for	a	child	across	the	world!	

************************	
Lost	and	Found	

A	set	of	keys	has	been	found.	They	have	a	
large	ring	with	a	red	flashlight	it	and	car	
keys.	Stop	by	the	church	office.	
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#BetterTogether 
One thing that always comes up in November is church budget time. It's a time where our 
ministry leaders take time to review what happened throughout the past year, thank God for what 
he has done and begin to pray seeking his vision and mission for the upcoming year. This year as 
I have looked at the past year, I keep coming back to how amazing our church family is. No 
matter what ministry, mission or event that I look back to, Emmanuel is blessed by a great team 
of people that Love Jesus and come together to make him known. Thank you to all the people 
that make ministry not only possible but fun and enjoyable while we do it. Serving the Lord is so 
much fun when we do it together. #BetterTogether 
Hebrews 10:24–25 And let us consider how to stir up one another to love and good works, not 
neglecting to meet together, as is the habit of some, but encouraging one another, and all the 
more as you see the Day drawing near. (ESV)		
RH	


